
REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
To All Seafarers with Scheduled Theoretical 

Examination Under the MARINA 

Competency Assessment System (MCAS) – 

New System in Marina Regional Office (MRO) 

VI -  Iloilo, from 12-16 april 2021: 

 

Notice is hereby given that this 

examination is SUSPENDED until further 

notice. This is in line with the extension of 

the Enhanced Community Quarantine 

(ECQ) in the Capital Region (NCR) Plus 

starting on April 5, 2021 until April 11, 2021. 

 

All affected seafarers shall be rescheduled to 

later date without forfeiture of their payment.  

 

For information and widest dissemination.  


